LAVWRENCE COLLEGE

APPLETOMN, WISCOMSIN

March 25, 1959

Dr, Richard W. Ramette
Department of Chemistry
Carleton College
Northfield, Minnesota

Dear Dick:

Enclosed is the report of ocur group discussion at the MACTLAC
meeting. I apologize for the delay, for which I have no excuse. In
terms of separating the summary from the longer report, that portion
of the report before the detailed outline could ceriainly serve as a
SUMNAYY .

Thank you for your letter about the Conference at Carleton this
sunmer. Since I am not now teaching analytical I am not elegible to
attend. In addition I feel reasonably well acquainted with mos$ of
the fields to be treated.

With best regards.
Sincerely,

Do /stivt,Vxﬁv%fk?),

R. M. Rosenberg
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